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Important News

Hello Everyone,

Newcastle Society for Blind People has some exciting news to tell you.  We thought it was best to send out a short news bulletin to highlight some changes coming up, please read on to find out more.

A few changes

NSBP recently received a generous donation from a benefactor to the sum of £10,000! With such an amazing gift we decided to do something that would benefit our service users and expand the activities we can offer at MEA House.  NSBP are also using the money to purchase new computers for the IT suite.
NSBP has decided to spend the money on changing the structure within the NSBP office.  This means the staff office and IT suite will swap places.  Currently the IT suite offers both an IT space and activity room.  By moving the IT suite into the staff office this allows us to use Marjorie’s (General Manager) office as an activity room.  We plan to knock a wall down and expand that room so we have a little more space.  Marjorie will then move to the little office located at the end of the old IT Suite.
With the structural changes within the NSBP office this means we are changing the entrance door to NSBP.  Normally if you were coming to visit the office you would enter through the door directly opposite the lift.  This door will now only be used if you are attending an IT class or activity group.  If you have come to see a member of staff we ask that you enter the office by a different door.  This is located further down the corridor to the right of the current door.  When coming out of the lift please turn right and walk down the corridor.  The NSBP office door is located on the left and will the first door you find.

All these changes are expected to be finished by mid September.  And we are all looking forward to benefitting from the changes.

Your Opinion Counts
Thank you to everyone who completed and returned the questionnaire sent out with the last newsletter.  The information that came back has helped us to complete funding applications and show the need for our services.

The questionnaire also informed us that a high majority liked NSBP being in MEA House, a reason for the decision to restructure the office and offer a wider range of services that you requested.
Computing Classes
Due to the changes within the office NSBP have decided to postpone the start of the next term at computing classes until January 2014.  This will allow us time to ensure the new IT suite is fully prepared and ready for students to return.  NSBP will also be purchasing brand new computers for the IT Suite to ensure we are fully up to date.
Please look out for information in our next newsletter due out in September.

A reminder of New Opening Times
Due to staff changing days we decided to change the times we are open.  Our opening times are as follows:

Monday – Closed

Tues/Wed/Thurs – 9am-5pm

Friday – 9am-4pm
If you ring the office during our opening times and get the answering machine then we have been unable to answer your call.  However, please leave a message and we will get back to you as soon as we can.  NSBP staff are in the office on Monday’s but require this time without the phones on to catch up on work, attend meetings and visit service users.

If you wish to contact the office to discuss anything in this bulletin then please phone 0191 232 7292.
MEA House, Ellison Place, Newcastle, NE1 8XS
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